From: Judy Martin [mailto:jmartin@ccupei.ca]

Sent: Thursday, July 20, 2023 1:49 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: OPPOSE ANOTHER GAS STATION IN BORDEN-CARLETON

Good afternoon,
Wanting our voices to be heard in strong opposition to another gas station being built in Borden-Carleton area.

Thank you for listening.

Judy Martin
902-432-9584



